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From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 112963

Received: 6/1/2017 8:33:31 AM

Message:
WEB ID: 112963 AT:06-01-2017 at 08:33 AM

Related Case Number:

TYPE: Question

NAME: Mr. Thomas Heck

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes

MAILING ADDRESS:

4231 Brookdale Drive
Kettering , Ohio 45429
USA

PHONE INFORMATION:

Home: (937)903-1269
Alternative: (937)545-5167
Fax: (no fax number provided?)

E-MAIL: tom.heck@att.net

INDUSTRY:Other

ACCOUNT INFORMATION:

Company: Dayton Power & Light
Name on account: Thomas J. Heck
Service address: 4231 Brookdale Drive
Service phone: (937)903-1269
Account Number: 9118707799

QUESTION DESCRIPTION:

The commercials that Dayton Power & Light is showing on TV regarding energy savings is extremely silly and a BIG
waste of money. The information they advertise can easily be included in their customers monthly bills. When your
business is a public utility,
the company should not be allowed to throw money away on this kind of public service
announcement. They are truly wasting the customers' money. I'm sure they will be requesting additional money from
their customers after they've drained their funds on these
frivolous commercials. Please do not allow them to increase
our monthly fees.
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